Barry R. McBee, Chairman R. B. "Ralph" Marquez, Commissioner John M. Baker, Commissioner Dan Pearson, Executive Director



TEXAS NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

June 11, 1997

Bruce D. Brown American Innotek, Inc. 1565 Creek Street, Suite 108 San Marcos, CA 92069

RE: Disposable Urine Bag

American Innotek, Inc.

Dear Mr. Brown:

The Toxicity Characteristic Leaching Procedure (TCLP) test results dated 8/13-15/96 and the Material Safety Data Sheet, which you have submitted to this office for the Brief Relief disposable urine bag and the disposa-John waste bag, indicate it is not a hazardous waste and may be disposed of as Municipal Solid Waste in Texas.

If you have any questions concerning this letter or any other municipal solid waste issue, please contact Mr. Steve Reynolds at (512) 239-6796 Municipal Solid Waste, Permits. To expedite any written correspondence, please include the Municipal Solid waste Division Mail Code, MC-124.

Sincerely,

Mark Dollins, P.E., Team Leader

John Forehand

Permits Section

Municipal Solid Waste

MD/spr